
 
College Council 

May 8, 2018 | 3:30pm – 5:00pm | BE4180A 

Minutes - Approved 
Members Present:   
Ales, Maria   Chavez, Cebrina   Deo, Manjula 
Escoto, Jennifer  Eshwar, Naina    Harden, Yoshiko 
Ismael, Julia   Laher, Sam   Lane, Bradley   
Lazzaro, Althea  McCormick, Alison   Rockhill, Wendy 
 
Members Absent:   
Davis, Eric   Delger, Nyamsuren  Davis, Eric 
Edwards Lange, Sheila  Elangovan, Samy  Johnston, Duff 
Thompson, Doug  Riveland, Bruce       
 
Visitors: 
None 
 
Agenda Items:  

• Welcome – Check in 
 

• Approve College Council minutes for April Meeting 
 

• Critical Issues Update:  
o In 2yrs, important to have CCSSE (Community College Survey of Student 

Engagement), be integrated and broad based 
o Going to invite Naina to sub-group  
o Topics discussed this year: 

 Food & housing insecurity 
 Budget request for food pantry, coordinate w/state board wants to know 

what we are doing 
 Equity, Diversity, and Inclusion work at Seattle Central 
 Campus Safety 
 Disability signage 
 Bathroom signs 

 
• Resource Allocation Update: 

o The Resource Allocation Principles for 18-19 were shared. 
o Discussion included: 

 Get information out for road show 
 Have information available for those that cannot attend 
 How do we reach everyone? 
 Equity, Diversity, and Inclusion language needs to be included 

 



 
 
 

• Strategic Plan – College Council was given the draft version of the new Strategic Plan.  
o Feedback needed for Goal #3, Strategy 2: objective does not have an A, B, C like 

the other objectives 
o 3 options:    

 1 - Pull language from other parts of the plan and place it here?  
 2 - Write something new for this section?   
 3 - Leave it as is? 

o Naina will rewrite the objective to be more general and add 2 subpoints below 
the objective. 
 

• Summer 2018 Conference CTCLDA August 16th – 17th in Spokane cost $340.00 
o Open to faculty, staff, and administration 
  

• Co-Chair update: The President has decided that the selection of the co-Chair was too 
far delayed and has opted to instead appoint an interim Chair. 
 


